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A Word from Tim Walton

The Choir Parents Association serve as the 
support group of the Vocal Music 
Department.  

Though the idea may start at the head, 
they are the ones who get the body 
moving to see it through.  

Their passion for their children are the 
reasons why they do what they do.



Supporting Students



Fundraising Efforts

The Choir Parents Association’s WInter Cabaret Nights have 
become a community favorite as well. 



Providing Opportunities 

I have had many wonderful 
experiences with the FHS Choir. 
They range from Broadway trips, 
incredible Winter Cabarets,  
Alumni Cabarets, Hawaii trips, 
incredible musicals and dramas.



Memorable Moments

I’ll never forget the 
pride we parents had 
watching the beauty 

of the students 
performing their 

incredible Christmas 
repertoire.



Many students and adults involved 
still remain friends to this day.

The vocal music department was and is an 
asset to FHS and the community.  

Our children benefited greatly from 
participating in choir, vocal music classes, 
and vocal/theatrical productions. 

I hope many more children will benefit from 
the FHS vocal music programs in the future 
and that parents/family members helps 
continue the support necessary to ensure 
success.



We thank the following past leaders and 
volunteers.  

Suzi Francese

Doug Trovato

Maureen Fernandez

Sue Wade
Lenise Owens

Amy Rice

Tyffini Furlong

Rebecca Nice Parone

Lori Dars

Freda Russo

Amy Keane



Though you had to fly, 
we thank you for the 

legacy you left behind.  


